
Improving the health and well-being of the public and the quality of care for 
patients are priorities for all, and require a paradigm shift in how we work. 

As some of the people responsible for guiding and delivering education for 
future health professionals we have the opportunity, and responsibility, to 
start making a real difference.

In response to the publication of the Academy of Medical Sciences report, 
Improving the Health of the Public by 2040, key organisations have been 
brought together to start this transformation in the education of health 
professionals. 

This workshop aims to inspire our educational leaders and practitioners by 
sharing good practice. Attendees will together create solutions to embed this 
practice across health education.

To book your place: AnneMarie.Sahakian@medschools.ac.uk

10.00–16.00
Woburn House 
Tavistock Square 
London
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